From: Hannah Gramiing [

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 4:35 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>; tgrover@ccta.net
Subject: Please keep bike lanes

*External Email*
Hi,

I’'m writing in support of the bike lane on the Richmond-San Rafael bridge. As a user of the bike lane, |
feel strongly about this.

| firmly believe we should be doing all we can to encourage lower-carbon forms of travel, particularly for
regular travel like commuting. The bridge bike lane is an important enabler of bike commuting. | urge
you to consider implementing congestion pricing to reduce backups at the bridge during commuting
hours.

Thanks for your consideration,

Hannah Gramling





